

May 17, 2021

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District has scheduled a special school board meeting on Thursday, May 20, 2021, at 5:30 P.M. in the Boardroom at the Educational Support Center located at 3600 52nd Street, Kenosha.

A virtual option for views and comments by the public is available at KUSD Regular and Special School Board meetings via Google Meet, which requires users to have the Google browser installed. To sign up to speak, both virtual and in-person speakers may click on the following